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Mass Intention Policy for the year 2024 
 

We are accepting the first round of  Mass intentions for 
this coming year, preferably without any specific date  
for the ease of  scheduling.  For archiving purposes,  

Mass intentions must be submitted in print (typed or 
handwritten).  Electronic (e-mail or text) requests will not 
be accepted.  Please seal your Mass intention and stipend 
together in an envelope and place in the Offertory box. 

 

For the first round, we are accepting intentions from 
registered parishioners only with a maximum limit  
of  five intentions (only one of  those can be requested  

on a Sunday) per household.  We will announce a second 
round of  Mass intentions later in the year if  the calendar 

permits.  The minimum stipend for a weekday Mass is  
$10 for each intention (these stipends directly benefit the 
priest celebrating the Mass for his personal livelihood).  

 

Mass intentions must be accompanied  
with the stipend in order for the requests be  

reserved & scheduled in the Mass intention book.   
Otherwise, the request will not be accepted. 

 

Please make your Mass Stipend payable to  
Saint Patrick Parish. Thank you for following these 

instructions to help us schedule your intentions! 


